


crowded and congested town centre,

 

there would be a significant loss of public parking,

 

traffic in Edgware would be heavier than currently,

 

Edgware is an outer suburb which would be developed to become
even more crowded than an inner suburb,

 

Access to public transport upon which we are dependant would be
made much more difficult.

 

there are no substantive plans for increases in infrastructure
investment to match the proposed large population increase -
infrastructure in Edgware such as roads, transport, hospitals,
schools and GP appointments are already in a parlous without a
proposed vast increase in population.

 

 

 

Yours sincerely,

 

 

Cynthia Evans

 

 

 






